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              13th March 2024     

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
RE: Dance 24 – Victoria Hall – Wednesday 20th March 2024 
 
This Friday, 15th March 2024, there will be a dress rehearsal (at school) for Dance 24 and the 
children will need to bring in their black pair of legging/joggers and completely black trainers or 
pumps (no flashing trainers/coloured logo’s etc), as per the letter dated 20th February.   
 
On the performance day, the children will be attending the Victoria Hall in the morning for a 
rehearsal onstage, with Miss Georgina and another member of staff.  Children need to be in 
school for 8.35am for registration, via the office, as they will be leaving to go to the Victoria for 
their rehearsal at 8.45am.  
 
The night of the performance children need to meet Mrs Rigby and Mrs Walklet, at 5.45pm 
prompt, in their costumes at the Victoria Hall in the far corner round from the Stalls bar. We have 
been advised by the venue that it is a drop off point for the children and parents then need to 
leave them with staff and make their way to their seats, as there will not be room for all schools 
and parents on the lower level.  Please ensure a water bottle is provided for your child. 
 
Directions: Coming in via the Victoria Hall entrance (from the bus station), go straight ahead, 
down the steps, round the corner of the bar into the seating area, we will be in the far corner. 
 
All performers will be seated in the stalls with their teachers, whilst parents/guardians with tickets 
will be seated in the circles.  
  
The performance will start at 6.30pm and finish at approximately 8.00pm. Please collect your 
child from the atrium (where you dropped them off) once the show has finished. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Sent on behalf of Miss Georgina 
 
 
Mrs S Walklet  
Academy Manager 
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